12.4  In order to improve accountability and transparency  ICANN’s Board should base the yearly budgets on a multi-annual strategic plan and corresponding financial framework [covering e.g. a five-year period] This – rolling - plan and framework should reflect the planned activities and the corresponding expenses in that multi-annual period. This should include specified budgets for the ACs and SOs.  The following year, a report should be drafted describing the actual implementation of the framework, including activities and the related expenses with a particular focus on the implementation of the yearly budget in question. (Board may choose to request follow-up reports on a quarterly basis.) The report shall be submitted for consultation.
